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From Chris and Michelle Woodhead 46 Log House Road  
 
This application has our full support.  
As nearly the first residents of Log house road since (1989) and having owned 3 
adjacent properties to 73, one could argue that we might be considered to “most 
impacted” by the structures in this minor variance application.  
Our strong support is based on the fact that we appreciate the intent of the setback 
bylaw. We feel that the bylaw suits most common building/property layouts. This 
property however is unique with regards to its depth, landscape, the homes 90 degree 
rotation and extensive setback from the road. We are aware of the size, style, and 
proposed location of the new garage. We are also aware of the existing shed that has 
been there for many years. We are in full favour of supporting our neighbours and their 
application in this process. Log house road continues to be one of the most peaceful 
neighbourhoods in the area.  
Sincerely, Chris and Michelle Woodhead 46 Log House Road  
 


